Construction Bidboard

A Construction Services Company
August 14, 2020
Notice of Data Breach
Dear Customer,

We value our business relationship and respect the privacy of your information, which is why, as
a preventive measure, we are writing to let you know about a data security incident that may
involve your account information.

What Happened?

On August 12, 2020, the confidentiality of one of our employee’s mailboxes was compromised.
In this mailbox, there were possibly usemames and passwords of active members of the
Construction BidBoard platform

What Information Was Involved?

The data accessed includes public information such as your address, phone number(s) and
URL, but could also include your usemame and password, which could potentially grant access
to your account.

What We Are Doing?

We are conducting a thorough review of the impact of this incident and will notify you of any
significant development

Construction BidBoard is implementing additional security measures to prevent a recurrence of
such an attack and to protect the privacy of our valued customers with additional anti-phishing
protection on every employee workstation

What You Can Do

For this reason, we require you to promptly change your password to a unique and strong
password. Should you have any questions on how to do this, you can contact us at
planroom@ebidboard.com or at 800-479-5314. We also strongly recommend that you change
the password of accounts using your current password on Construction BidBoard as a
preventive measure

More Information.

Should you have any questions or concerns related to this incident, please don't hesitate to
contact us at planroom@ebidboard.com or at 800-479-5314 Monday — Friday between 6:00 a.m.
to 4:00 p.m. PST.

Regards,
Mark Eigenbauer
President



